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Date: 2021-09-30
First Name: Cathy
Last Name: Hartman
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address
City: Denton
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
Dear Special Committee on Redistricting Members,

We reviewed the draft Congressional  redistricting map you
released and find that our family would now be included in a
carved out district separate from the rest of Denton County. 
The new district would carve the city of Denton out and
connect it with a district that goes all the way to Amarillo. 
This makes no sense.  We have so many common issues
with people in Denton County (huge population growth,
urban area issues with transportation, water resources and
other environmental issues, etc.) that do not match with
people living in Amarillo or the narrow neck of land space
that would connect us to them. 

I do hope you will strongly consider keeping us connected
to the people in our county where we share common issues
and challenges. 

Cathy and Walter Hartman




